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Vote by Mail in Oregon has proven very secure. It saves tax payer money by not 

having to fund voting booth locations and lifts the barriers of access for those who 

work and cannot take time off to go vote, are too ill or old to drive to a voting location, 

lack transportation to get to or live too far from a voting location.  

 

Let’s expand access to democracy, not limit it because one party is fearful of the 

people’s right to have a say in government.  


